
From: Wendy Cathey
To: robert.morey@governor.arkansas.gov; Water Draft Permit Comments
Subject: [BULK] Reg 5 Permit
Date: Wednesday, March 01, 2017 11:28:25 AM

Please do not issue a permit to the industrial swine operation on Big Creek! Please save our rivers
and our land. The Buffalo River is a second home to my family for generations and I want to be able
to take my children there and they to take theirs and experience the joy and love that I do.
 
PLEASE DO NOT ISSUE A REG 5 PERMIT!!!!
 
Sincerely
Wendy Pierce-Cathey
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